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Your reference EN010143 

Our reference 43283-4692 

24 July 2024 
 

National Infrastructure Planning 
Temple Quay House 
2 The Square 
Bristol, BS1 6PN 
 
By email to: 
EastYorkshireSolarFarm@planninginspectorate.gov.
uk 

 

Dear Sir / Madam 

DCO Scheme: the East Yorkshire Solar Farm 
Our Client: Network Rail Infrastructure Limited 
Subject: Network Rail Infrastructure Limited's Withdrawal of its Objection to the DCO 
Scheme 

This Firm is instructed by Network Rail Infrastructure Limited (NRIL) in relation to the application by 
East Yorkshire Solar Farm Limited (Applicant) for the Proposed Development of the East Yorkshire 
Solar Farm.  
 
We hereby confirm that the Protective Provisions for the benefit of Network Rail (Protective 
Provisions) to be included in the draft Order for the DCO Scheme have been agreed between the 
Applicant and NRIL. 
 
The Applicant has confirmed to NRIL that it will be writing to the Planning Inspectorate today to 
request that the agreed form of Protective Provisions are included within the draft Order. 
 
On this basis, we hereby confirm on behalf of NRIL that it is content for the Planning Inspectorate and 
the Inspector to treat NRIL's objection to the DCO Scheme as withdrawn. 
 
Should you have any queries, please don't hesitate to contact us. 
 
Yours faithfully  

 
Addleshaw Goddard LLP 

Direct line   

Email   




